SLT redevelopment update

South Lake Tahoe officials and the South Tahoe Public Utility
District will meet Feb. 18 regarding redevelopment.

A South Tahoe PUD official plans to be at the Feb. 2 El Dorado
County Board of Supervisors meeting when the city speaks.

For more information about the issue, click here.

The utility district had $845,000 in property tax redirected
from Project Area 1 in fiscal year 2008-09 and it will be
$886,000 for this fiscal year.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/01/slt-redevelopment-update/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/01/south-tahoe-redevelopment-may-cost-other-entities-millions/

